
 
Welcome Parents, Students and Visitors to the Snowflake Intermediate Home Page –We are humbled that you 
are taking time out of your busy day to see what we are all about! 

Summer has come and gone and we are ready for the 2016-2017 School year to begin! 
This year we are welcoming some new faces to our staff and we couldn’t be happier!  We want to welcome 
Mrs. Susanne Berger-new 6th grade, Mr. Cameron Peterson-new 6th grade, Mrs. Brandi Peterson-new 5th grade 
and Mr. Ben Hipps-new 5th grade, and Mrs. Donna Freeland-new Self Contained. 
It is my hope that everyone had a great break and is ready and as excited as I am for school to get off to a good 
start and continue to be an amazing place to be for the current school year!! 
Please take time to look over the PROGRAMS and EVENTS tabs.  If you click on EVENTS and then select “PAST 
HAPPENINGS” you will be able to view pictures of what we did last year and what you can look forward to this 
year if your child is enrolled in our school.  We have so many wonderful things that happen so be sure to 
continually check out the website to see what has occurred on campus or what is coming up! 
A few important dates to keep in mind as the year starts are as follows: 
 Meet the Teacher Night-Aug 8th 5:30-7:00 pm 
   **Information packets and refreshments for you and your child will be available  
    in the Gym until 7pm.   Come and say HELLO to me, Mrs. Bentz! 
   **There will be a short (1 minute) video to watch on how to sign up for our new  
    School Reach Messenger system 
 First Day of School-Aug 10th –school starts at 7:50-Don’t Be Late!! 
 
Please take note of the School Supply Lists that the teachers have submitted.  These lists can be found on this 
website on the EVENTS tab under the NEWS link. A hard paper copy will be available in the Gym on Meet the 
Teacher Night. 
 
If you are a new student to Snowflake Intermediate, I want to personally welcome you to our school.  We are 
extremely happy that you have chosen our school as a place to come every day.  We have amazing teachers, 
staff and wonderful front office personnel that will go out of their way to make you feel safe, comfortable and 
welcomed.   
 
It is my honor to be the principal of this outstanding school.  I know that you will enjoy your educational 
journey here as much as we enjoy being a part of your lives for this school year.  
 
Hip, Hip, Hooray for a new school year.  Look out 2016-2017!  The Little Lobos are on the loose and ready to 
learn! 
 

This year’s theme, “Stay on track with the Lobo Pack!” 
 
Mrs. Jody Bentz 
Principal 


